
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To:  All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company   
From:  WFG Underwriting Department   
Date:   April 10, 2018  
Bulletin No: NY 2018-08 
Subject:  Suffolk County MUNIS Upgrade 

The Suffolk County Comptroller issued a memorandum on March 27, 2018 regarding an upgrade to the 
MUNIS tax history system.  The System will be shut down on 5 PM, Thursday April 12, 2018, and 
restored on Wednesday April 18, 2018.   
 
Please click HERE to view the memorandum: March 27, 2018 Office of the Comptroller 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact: 

New York Underwriting 

WFG NATIONAL TITLE INSURANCE COMPANY 

Hillary Kriss, Esq., VP, NY State Counsel and Agency Sales HKriss@wfgnationaltitle.com 

Robin Schwartzman, Esq., NY State Counsel Rschwartzman@wfgnationaltitle.com  
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